SD/jaj

19th July 2019



Dear Parent/Carer

The end of the summer term is always tinged with sadness as we say a fond farewell to staff who have served the school so well; they leave with our thanks and very best wishes.

I do, however, wish to extend special thanks to Mrs Rushton who has devoted 33 years of hard work and commitment to the children of Bloxwich Academy Primary. I am sure you will join me in wishing her all the very best as she embarks on exciting new adventures.

The summer term is also an exciting time to welcome new faces to school and yesterday your child met their new class teacher. Please see below the lists of staff for 2019/2020.

Year	Staff
Nursery	Miss E Lloyd
	Mrs N Hateley-Smith
	Miss L Christoforou
Reception – RHT	Miss H Thomas
	Ms S Bennett
Reception - RFH	Ms F Harper
	Miss C Derby
Year 1 -1CS	Mrs C Sheen
	Miss R Clarke
Year 1 – 1SF	Ms S Fenton
	Mrs S Shelton
Year 2 – 2LW	Mrs I Watkins
	Mrs L Evans
Year 2 – 2GB	Mrs H Ghandi/Mrs N Boswell
	Miss S Woollery
Year 3 – 3LJ	Miss L Jones
Year 3 – 3DB	Ms D Brisband
	Ms T Corns
Year 4 – 4MR	Mr Riaz
Year 4 – 4SB	Mr S Baugh
	Mr A Swift
Year 5 – 5RW	Mr R Watters
Year 5 – 5RB	Ms R Bond
Year 6 – 6JB	Mr J McFarland
Year 6 – 6EB	Mrs E Baxter

Have a wonderful summer, in the sunshine, and we look forward to welcoming you back on **Tuesday 3**rd **September 2019.**

Yours sincerely

S Davies
Acting Headteacher



